
WANT TO ATTEND THE HEARING?

QANTAS HIGH COURT HEARING NEXT WEEK

QANTAS UPDATE
NOVEMBER 2022

If you want to attend the High Court hearing in Sydney next Friday, speak to your
delegate Don or Theo who are helping to manage a delegation. If you don’t have
their contact details, you can email TWU at media@twu.com.au

Otherwise, you can watch our press conference on Facebook Live.18

Next Friday 18 November, both parties will make
submissions as to whether or not Qantas should be
granted leave to appeal, following two Federal Court
rulings against them.

We will likely hear a decision on the day about
whether Qantas will be granted leave to appeal in the
High Court.

WHAT WILL HAPPEN?
At the special leave hearing, lawyers from both sides of the case will give legal arguments as to
whether or not the case should be heard in the High Court.

Based on this hearing, the High Court will decide whether to grant Qantas special leave to appeal.

If Qantas is not granted special leave to appeal, the company will have exhausted all of its appeal
options, and the case will move to compensation hearings in December.

If Qantas is granted special leave to appeal, we will keep up our strong fight, and mount the strongest
possible case in the High Court after two emphatic Federal Court rulings that you were illegally
outsourced. 

We'll update everyone as soon as we know the outcome of the hearing
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